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MEMORANDUM TO: ROSE MARIE L TORRES, Ed. D.

San Jose District, PSDS

FROM: WILFREDA D. BONGALOS, Ph. D. CES(%’
Schools peru&ﬁnf&m %’
SUBJECT: JANAY-JANAY ES MODERN DANCE RENDITION
DURING THE OPENING SALVO
DATE: December 11, 2018
1. In line with the Pasko sa Kapitolyo 2018, an Opening Ceremonies/ Opening Salvo

will be held on December 14, 2018, as one of its major highlights.

In consonance with this, you are hereby mandated to render a modern dance right after
the Sidlak Negorense Awarding at 5:00 PM on December 14, 2018 at the Capitol
Forecourt, Capitol Area, Dumaguete City.

Moreover, please coordinate with Mrs. Jenith Corpis Cabajon, Cul fire ¥ Arts Division
Coordinator.

Travelling and other incidental expenses shall be charged against School MOOE and
other local funds subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

- This memorandum serves as your TRAVEL ORDER,

Immediate and widest disseminatton of this memorandum is desired.




Republic of the Philippines -
Province of Negros Oriental
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
Dumaguete City
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DR. WILFREDA D. BONGALOS, Ph. D., CESOV ¥ECoRD ECT on b

Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education
Division of Negros Oriental

December 5, 2018

Dear Supt. Bongalos:
Greetings!

Preparations are now underway for the Pasko sa Kapitolyo 2018 slated on
December 14, 2018 and culminates on January 6, 2019, as the provmce’s
contribution in the local observance of the Christmas Season.

In connection herewith, we would like to invite the champion of the 6 school children of
Janay-Janay Elenentary School to perform their modern dance during the Opening
Salvo on December 14, 2018 at 4:00PM at the Capitol Forecourt. The PSK Directorate
will provide meals for the performers.

Indeed, your genuine acceptance to our request for partnership will ensure the success
of our Pasko sa Kapitolyo 2018 celebration.

Thank you very much and more power.

Sincerely yours,

Cc;  Dr. Nichol R. Elman
PSK Co-Director

Tel. Nos. (035)422-0675, 225-1825/ 226-3105, 421-1959 Fax: 225-1823



